
AZARA, July 25: One day in-house Orientation Programme was conducted at Girijananda Chowdhury
University by the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) for the Teaching staff in order to acquaint
with the launching of Four Year Under-graduate Programmes in the University for the
implementation of one of the major recommendations of the National Education Policy (NEP) -
2020. The Orientation Program focused mainly on Academic Governance at Girijananda Chowdhury
University, A brief re-appraisal of NEP 2020, Pedagogy in the student-centric paradigm, Experiential
Learning, Digital Learning and Extra-curricular and Co-curricular Activities. The programme started
with an inaugural speech by Prof. Kandarpa Das, Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, GCU to create a new
milieu in the realm of University education as a full-fledged University. Professor Alak Kumar
Buragohain, Hon’ble Chancellor, GCU delivered the opening remarks on academic governance of the
university at the onset of the program. The sessions provided the basic understanding of the key
features for the functioning of the University and the compliance with the recommendations of the
NEP 2020. The programme ended with a vote of thanks by Dr. M. R. Sinha, Head, Dept. of Computer
Application, GCU with a commitment to fulfil the mandates, implicit the values and visions of the
University. 
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Opening remarks by Hon'ble Chancellor, GCU.

Faculties of GCU taking part in the programme.

Hon'ble Vice Chancellor, GCU delivering the inaugural speech.
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A Perceptive Lecture on Extra and Co-curricular
activities by Dr. Sandip Bordoloi

Dr. Moytri Sarmah and Dr. Sampurna Bhuyan delivering their talks on the topic "Appraisal on NEP 2020".

Prof. Chandana Goswami and Prof. Damiki Laloo enlightening the mass on "Pedagogy in Student-Centric Paradigm".

Dr. Junumoni Das and Dr. Minakshi Gogoi presenting an Insightful talk on "Facilitating Experiential Learning" and
"Effective Learning Experience in the Digital Platform" respectively.

Dr. M. R. Sinha concluding the programme with a Vote of Thanks.

Dr. Dipankar Saha, Prof. Chandana Goswami and Akashdeep Goswami orienting
on "Introduction to Academic Governance of the University".


